

The Law of the Sea

A Select Bibliography 2009



Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea Office of Legal Affairs United Nations

Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea Office of Legal Affairs



The Law of the Sea

A Select Bibliography 2009



United Nations · New York, 2010

NOTE

The designations employed and the presentation of the material in this publication do not imply the expression of any opinion whatsoever on the part of the Secretariat of the United Nations concerning the legal status of any country or territory or of its authorities, or concerning the delimitation of its frontiers.

UNITED NATIONS PUBLICATION Sales No. E.10. ___

ISBN -

Copyright © United Nations, 2010
All rights reserved
Manufactured in the United States of America

Contents

		<u>Page</u>
Introdu	uctory note	v
1.	Law of the sea (general)	1
2.	Exclusive economic zone and fishery zone	5
3.	Continental shelf	6
4.	High seas	8
5.	The Area and the International Seabed Authority	9
6.	Islands and archipelagos	10
7.	Delimitation of maritime boundaries	11
8.	Navigation and shipping, including straits	12
9.	Maritime security and crimes at sea	13
10.	Marine environment and biological diversity	15
11.	Living resources, including fishery management	18
12.	Non-living resources	21
13.	Marine science and technology	22
14.	Archaeological and historical objects	23
15.	Regional approaches and regional cooperation	24
	15.1 General	
	15.2 Polar regions	25
16.	National policies and State practice	26
17.	Coastal zone management and practice	30
18.	Conflicts and dispute settlement	31
19.	General reference works	33
United	Nations sales publications in the "Law of the Sea" series	35
Law of	f the Sea Bulletins	42
Author	rindev	· 51

blank page - iv - so that intro note begins on page - v -.

INTRODUCTORY NOTE

The present bibliography has been compiled by the Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea of the Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations. It is the twenty-fourth published in the current series of law of the sea bibliographies. 1/

The bibliography is intended for the use of those interested in ocean affairs and the law of the sea matters in general and in the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea in particular. Its content is selective and restricted to monographic and periodical literature (excluding official documents of the United Nations) and includes citations of recently published books and articles, primarily in English, French and Spanish.

The bibliography is divided into 20 19 subject categories based mainly on the major topics in the Convention. The books and articles within each category are listed alphabetically by author.

Many of the references cited are available at United Nations Headquarters, New York, in the Law of the Sea Library (room DC2-0430, telephone (212) 963-3963); the Legal Library (room S-3455, telephone (212) 963-5372); and the Dag Hammarskjöld Library (room L-105, telephone (212) 963-7412).

^{1/} See the list of United Nations sales publications in the "Law of the Sea" series on page.

forced blank page 6 to put Section 1. on right hand page as page 1 w/o #

1. LAW OF THE SEA (GENERAL)

- Anderson, D. H. The status under international law of the maritime areas around Svalbard. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No.4 (October-December 2009).
- Aqorau, Transform. Current legal developments: Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission. Pacific island countries push for stronger measures to conserve and manage bigeye and yellowfin tuna in the Western and Central Pacific ocean. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Aqorau, Transform. Recent developments in Pacific tuna fisheries: the Palau arrangement and the vessel day scheme. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).
- Barnes, Richard, and Daniel Metcalfe. Current legal developments the European Union. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 1 (2010).
- Bateman, Sam, and Michael White. Compulsory pilotage in the Torres Strait: overcoming unacceptable risks to a sensitive marine environment. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Belsky, Martin H., and others. Terms in the 1982 U.N. Convention on the Law of the Sea or in Convention Analysis that the Convention Does Not Define. Report of the International Law Association (American Branch) Law of the Sea Committee, June 2008.
- Chang, Yen-Chiang. Good ocean governance. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Churchill, Robin R. Conflicts between United Nations Security Council Resolutions and the 1982 United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea, and their possible resolution. *International Law Studies/ U.S. Naval War College*, vol. 84 (2008).
- Churchill, Robin. Dispute settlement under the UN Convention on the Law of the Sea: survey for 2008. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Cochrane, Kevern L., and Serge M. Garcia. *A Fishery Manager's Guidebook*, 2nd ed., Oxford: The Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations and Blackwell Publishing, 2009.
- Egede, Edwin. African States and participation in deep seabed mining: problems and prospects. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).

- Fanning, Lucia M. Understanding influence: lessons from Canada's and Nova Scotia's 1999 Georges Bank Moratorium Decision. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Ferri, Nicola. United Nations General Assembly. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 2 (2010).
- Gascón, Virginia, and Rodolfo Werner. Preserving the Antarctic marine food web: achievements and challenges in Antarctic krill fisheries management. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Gelcich, Stefan, and others. Marine ecosystem-based management in the Southern Cone of South America: stakeholder perceptions and lessons for implementation. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 5 (2009).
- Golitsyn, Vladimir. Continental shelf claims in the Arctic Ocean: a commentary. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Griffiths, David N. What's in a name? The legal regime in the Caspian Sea (or Lake). In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Guilfoyle, Douglas. Piracy off Somalia: UN Security Council Resolution 1816 and IMO Regional Counter-Piracy efforts. *International and Comparative Law Quarterly*, vol. 57, No. 3 (2008).
- Harrison, James. Current legal developments: international maritime organization the international convention for the safe and environmentally sound recycling of ships. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Henriksen, Tore. Revisiting the freedom of fishing and legal obligations on states not party to regional fisheries management organizations. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 1 (January-March 2009).
- Hoel, Alf H. Do we need a new legal regime for the Arctic Ocean? *International Journal of Marine Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Huebert, Rob. The need for an Arctic treaty: growing from the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Kildow, J.T., and A. McIlgorm. The importance of estimating the contribution of the oceans to national economies. *Marine Policy*, vol. 34, No. 3 (2010).

- Knapp, Sabine, and Philip Hans Franses. Does ratification matter and do major conventions improve safety and decrease pollution in shipping? *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 5 (2009).
- Koivurova, Timo. A note on the European Union's Integrated Maritime Policy. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Kopela, Sophia. 2007 Archipelagic legislation of the Dominican Republic: an assessment. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).
- Leary, David, and Miguel Esteban. Climate change and renewable energy from the ocean and tides: calming the sea of regulatory uncertainty. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Levesque, Juan C. Characterization of the southeastern US black sea bass (centropristis striata) pot commercial fishery and implications for Western North Atlantic right whale (eubalaena glacialis) management and policy. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Levy, Jean-Pierre. Le Destin de l'Autorite Internationale des Fonds Marins. Paris: A. Pedone, 2002.
- Manoa, Pio E., and Joeli Veitayaki. Regional ocean governance in the Pacific revisited. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Mik, Cezary, and Konrad Marciniak. UN Convention on the law of the sea of 1982: In the Fifteenth Anniversary of the Entry into Force. Torun, Poland: Dom Organizator, 2009.
- Nordquist, Myron H., and others. Changes in the Arctic Environment and the Law of the Sea. Leiden; Boston: Martinus Nijhoff Publishers, 2010.
- Oude Elferink, Alex G. "Openness" and article 76 of the Law of the Sea Convention: the process does not need to be adjusted. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 1 (January-March 2009).
- Oude Elferink, Alex G. The establishment of outer limits of the continental shelf beyond 200 nautical miles by the coastal state: the possibilities of other states to have an impact on the process. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).
- Penca, Jerneja. Current legal developments: International Maritime Organization the 2006 'CO₂ Sequestration' Amendment to the 1996 London Protocol. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).

- Reichert, Christian. Determination of the outer continental shelf limits and the role of the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Ronen, Yaël. Status of settlers implanted by illegal territorial regimes. *The British Year Book of International Law*, No. 79 (2009).
- Schachte, William L. Jr. The unvarnished truth: the debate on the law of the sea convention. *International Law Studies/ U.S. Naval War College*, vol. 84 (2008).
- Siemers, Haitze. A European integrated maritime policy: an innovative approach to policy-making. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Sovacool, Benjamin K. A game of cat and fish: how to restore the balance in sustainable fisheries management. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 1 (January-March 2009).
- Symmons, Clive R. The maritime border areas of Ireland, North and South: an assessment of present jurisdictional ambiguities and international precedents relating to delimitation of 'border bays'. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).
- Verlaan, Philomène A. Current legal developments: Intergovernmental Oceanographic Commission of the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (IOC/UNESCO). *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 1 (2009).
- Weber, Mel. Defining the outer limits of the continental shelf across the Arctic Basin: the Russian submission, states' rights, boundary delimitation and arctic regional cooperation. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Wilson, Brian, and James Kraska. American security and law of the sea. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 3 (July-September 2009).
- Zou, Keyuan. United Nations Security Council, piracy and the Security Council. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).

2. EXCLUSIVE ECONOMIC ZONE AND FISHERY ZONE

- Aqorau, Transform. Current legal developments: Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission. Pacific Island countries push for stronger measures to conserve and manage bigeye and yellowfin tuna in the Western and Central Pacific ocean. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Ferri, Nicola. Current legal developments: General Fisheries Commission for the Mediteranean. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No.1 (2009).
- Hannesson, Rögnvaldur. The exclusive economic zone and economic development in the Pacific Island countries. *Marine Policy*, vol. 32, No. 6 (2008).
- Pedersen, Søren Anker, and others. Mapping fisheries in the German exclusive economic zone with special reference to offshore Natura 2000 sites. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4 (2009).

3. CONTINENTAL SHELF

- Gau, Michael Sheng-Ti. Third party intervention in the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf regarding a submission involving a dispute. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 1 (January-March 2009).
- Golitsyn, Vladimir. Continental shelf claims in the Arctic Ocean: a commentary. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Górski, Tomasz. A note on submarine ridges and elevations with special reference to the Russian Federation and the Arctic Ridges. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 1 (January-March 2009).
- Jares, Vladimir. The continental shelf beyond 200 nautical miles: the work of the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf and the Arctic. *Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law*, vol. 42, No. 4 (2009).
- Kunoy, Bjørn. Disputed areas and the 10-year time frame: a legal lacuna? *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 41, No. 1 (January-March 2010).
- Kunoy, Bjørn. The 10 year time frame to disputed areas. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 41, No. 2 (January-March 2010).
- Kunoy, Bjørn. The admissibility of a plea to an international adjudicative forum to delimit the outer continental shelf prior to the adoption of final recommendations by the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 2 (2009).
- Nelson, Dolliver. The settlement of disputes arising from conflicting outer continental shelf claims. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Noyes, John E. Judicial and arbitral proceedings and the outer limits of the continental shelf. *Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law*, vol. 42, No. 4 (2009).
- Oude Elferink, Alex G. "Openness" and article 76 of the Law of the Sea Convention: the process does not need to be adjusted. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 1 (January-March 2009).
- Oude Elferink, Alex G. The establishment of outer limits of the continental shelf beyond 200 nautical miles by the coastal state: the possibilities of other states to have an impact on the process. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).
- Reichert, Christian. Determination of the outer continental shelf limits and the role of the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).

- Symmons, Clive R., and Michael W. Reed. Baseline publicity and charting requirements: an overlooked issue in the UN Convention on the Law of the Sea. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 41, No. 1 (January-March 2010).
- Weber, Mel. Defining the outer limits of the continental shelf across the Arctic Basin: the Russian submission, states' rights, boundary delimitation and arctic regional cooperation. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).

4. HIGH SEAS

- Armas Pfirter, Frida. How can life in the deep sea be protected? *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Beurier, Jean-Pierre, and Gwenaëlle Proutière-Maulion. Should the international regime on accessing and sharing of high seas resources be redefined? *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Ferri, Nicola. Current legal developments: General Fisheries Commission for the Mediterranean. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 1 (2009).
- Jarmache, Elie. The high seas: towards a new age? *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Oude Elferink, Alex G., and Erik J. Molenaar. *The International Legal Regime of Areas Beyond National Jurisdiction: Current and Future Developments*. Leiden; Boston: Martinus Nijhoff Publishers, 2010.
- Palma, Mary Ann, and others. *Promoting Sustainable Fisheries: the International Legal and Policy Framework to Combat Illegal, Unreported and Unregulated Fishing*. Leiden; Boston: Martinus Nijhoff Publishers, 2010.
- Ribeiro, Marta Chantal. The 'rainbow': the first national marine protected area proposed under the High Seas. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 2 (2010).

5. THE AREA AND THE INTERNATIONAL SEABED AUTHORITY

- Egede, Edwin. African States and participation in deep seabed mining: problems and prospects. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Le Gurun, Gwenaëlle. What role for the International Seabed Authority in a future governance of biodiversity in the high seas? *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Lodge, Michael. Current legal developments: International Seabed Authority. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 1 (2009).

6. ISLANDS AND ARCHIPELAGOS

Kopela, Sophia. 2007 Archipelagic legislation of the Dominican Republic: an assessment. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).

Pedersen, T., and Tore Henriksen. Svalbard's maritime zones: the end of legal uncertainty? *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 1 (2009).

7. DELIMITATION OF MARITIME BOUNDARIES

- Gao, Jianjun. A note on the 2008 cooperation consensus between China and Japan in the East China Sea. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 3 (July-September 2009).
- Pedersen, T., and Tore Henriksen. Svalbard's maritime zones: the end of legal uncertainty? *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 1 (2009).
- Symmons, Clive R. The maritime border areas of Ireland, North and South: an assessment of present jurisdictional ambiguities and international precedents relating to delimitation of 'border bays'. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).

8. NAVIGATION AND SHIPPING, INCLUDING STRAITS

- Hannesson, Rögnvaldur. The exclusive economic zone and economic development in the Pacific Island countries. *Marine Policy*, vol. 32, No. 6 (2008).
- Harrison, James. Current legal developments: international maritime organization the international convention for the safe and environmentally sound recycling of ships. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Knapp, Sabine, and Philip Hans Franses. Does ratification matter and do major Conventions improve safety and decrease pollution in shipping? *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 5 (2009).
- Pedrozo, Raul. Encroachment on navigational freedoms. *International Law Studies/ U.S. Naval War College*, vol. 84 (2008).
- Puthucherril, Tony George. From Shipbreaking to Sustainable Ship Recycling: Evolution of a Legal Regime. Legal Aspects of Sustainable Development, vol. 5. Leiden, Boston: Martinus Nijhoff Publishers, 2010.
- Scovazzi, Tullio. International navigation and sensitive ecosystems found in areas beyond national jurisdiction. *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).

9. MARITIME SECURITY AND CRIMES AT SEA

- Allen, Craig H. The influence of law on sea power doctrines: the new maritime strategy and the future of the global legal order. *International Law Studies/ U.S. Naval War College*, vol. 84 (2008).
- Baumgartner, William, and John T. Oliver. Conditions on entry of foreign-flag vessels into US ports to promote maritime security. *International Law Studies/ U.S. Naval War College*, vol. 84 (2008).
- Byers, Michael, and Suzanne Lalonde. Who controls the Northwest Passage? *Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law*, vol. 42, No. 4 (2009).
- Gao, Jianjun. A note on the 2008 cooperation consensus between China and Japan in the East China Sea. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 3 (July-September 2009).
- Hayashi, Moritaka. Current legal developments: Japan. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 1 (2010).
- Ho, Joshua H. Enhancing safety, security, and environmental protection of the straits of Malacca and Singapore: the cooperative mechanism. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Ho, Joshua. Combating piracy and armed robbery in Asia: the ReCAAP Information Sharing Centre (ISC). *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 2 (2009).
- Ho, Joshua. Recovering after a maritime terrorist attack: the APEC Trade Recovery Programme. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4, (2009).
- Karen, Ulrich, and others. *Maritime Security Current Problems in the Baltic Sea:*Conference in Cooperation with the International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea,
 May 9-11 2007. Baden-Baden: Nomos, 2008.
- Kraska, James. International security and international law in the Northwest Passage. *Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law*, vol. 42, No. 4 (2009).
- Palma, Mary Ann, and others. *Promoting Sustainable Fisheries: The International Legal and Policy Framework to Combat Illegal, Unreported and Unregulated Fishing.*Legal Aspects of Sustainable Development, vol. 6. Leiden; Boston: Martinus Nijhoff Publishers, 2010.
- Wilson, Brian, and James Kraska. American security and law of the sea. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 3 (July-September 2009).

Zou, Keyuan. Current Legal development: United Nations Security Council, piracy and the Security Council. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).

10. MARINE ENVIRONMENT AND BIOLOGICAL DIVERSITY

- Arnaud-Haond, Sophie. Marine biodiversity urgently needs global scale protection. *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2, (2009).
- Bernal, Particio. An overview of existing marine assessments. *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Beslier, Serge. The protection and sustainable exploitation of genetic resources of the high seas from the European Union's perspective. *International Journal of Marine Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Beslier, Serge. Content of a possible United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea implementing agreement on the conservation of high seas biodiversity. *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Beurier, Jean-Pierre, and Gwenaëlle Proutière-Maulion. Should the international regime on accessing and sharing of high seas resources be redefined? *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Chircop, Aldo, and others. Governance of marine protected areas in East Africa: a comparative study of Mozambique, South Africa, and Tanzania. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 41, No.1 (January-March 2010).
- Currie, Duncan E.J. A suggestion for a draft high seas implementing agreement for the conservation and management of the marine environment in areas beyond national jurisdiction. *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- De La Fayette, Louise. A new regime for the conservation and sustainable use of marine biodiversity and genetic resources beyond the limits of national jurisdiction. *International Journal of Marine Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- De La Fayette, L.A. The consequences of climate change in the Arctic. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- De Marffy-Mantuano, Annick. What international coordination for marine biodiversity governance in areas beyond national jurisdiction? *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Douvere, Fanny, and Charles Ehler. Ecosystem-based marine spatial management: an evolving paradigm for the management of coastal and marine places. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.

- García Negro, M.C., and others. Estimating the economic impact of the Prestige oil spill on the death coast (NW Spain) fisheries. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Gjerde, Kristina M. Framing the debate on marine biodiversity conservation beyond national jurisdiction: processes underway and main deadlines. *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Griffiths, David N. What's in a name? The legal regime in the Caspian Sea (or Lake). In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Guilfoyle, Douglas. Piracy off Somalia: UN Security Council Resolution 1816 and IMO Regional Counter-Piracy efforts. *International and Comparative Law Quarterly*, vol. 57, No. 3 (2008).
- Huntington, Henry P. A preliminary assessment of threats to arctic marine mammals and their conservation in the coming decades. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Hoel, A.H. Do we need a new legal regime for the Arctic Ocean? *International Journal of Marine Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Jarmache, Elie. The high seas: towards a new age? *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Juniper, Kim S. Is the lack of scientific data on deep-sea ecosystems a limiting factor for decision-making? *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (May 2009).
- Kim, Inho. Who bears the lion's share of a black pie of oil pollution costs? *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 41, No. 1 (January-March 2010).
- Knapp, Sabine, and Philip Hans Franses. Does ratification matter and do major conventions improve safety and decrease pollution in shipping? *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 5 (2009).
- Leary, David, and others. Marine genetic resources: a review of scientific and commercial interest. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33 No. 2 (2009).
- Le Gurun, Gwenaëlle. What role for the International Seabed Authority in a future governance of biodiversity in the high seas? *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Mager, Diethard. Climate change, conflicts and cooperation in the Arctic: easier access to hydrocarbons and mineral resources? *International Journal of Marine Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).

- Mahon, Robin, and others. A governance perspective on the large marine ecosystem approach. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 2 (2009).
- Oude Elferink, Alex G., and Erik J. Molenaar. *The International Legal Regime of Areas Beyond National Jurisdiction: Current and Future Developments*. Leiden; Boston: Martinus Nijhoff Publishers, 2010.
- Rice, Jake. Promoting integrated assessments of marine biodiversity. *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Ridgeway, Lorraine. Marine genetic resources: outcomes of the United Nations Informal Consultative process (ICP). *International Journal of Marine Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Ridgeway, Lorraine. Governance beyond areas of national. Linkages to sectoral management. *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Smith, Hance D., and others. The management, planning and governance of the UK marine and coastal environment. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Sumaila, Ussif Rashid, and others. Subsidies to high seas bottom trawl fleets and the sustainability of deep-sea demersal fish stocks. *Marine Policy*, vol. 34, No. 3 (May 2010).
- Tanaka, Yoshifumi. Reflections on reporting systems in treaties concerning the protection of the marine environment. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Tsamenyi, Martin, and others. The European Council regulation on illegal, unreported and unregulated fishing: an international fisheries law perspective. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 1 (2010).

11. LIVING RESOURCES, INCLUDING FISHERY MANAGEMENT

- Armas Pfirter, Frida. How can life in the deep sea be protected? *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Aqorau, Transform. Current legal developments: Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission. Pacific Island countries push for stronger measures to conserve and manage bigeye and yellowfin tuna in the Western and Central Pacific ocean. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Bell, Johann D., and others. Planning the use of fish for food security in the Pacific. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Bjørndal, Trond. Overview, roles, and performance of the North East Atlantic Fisheries Commission (NEAFC). *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4 (2009).
- Cochrane, Kevern L., and Serge M. Garcia. *A Fishery Manager's Guidebook*. 2nd ed., Oxford: The Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations and Blackwell Publishing, 2009.
- Ebbin, Syma A. Institutional and ethical dimensions of resilience in fishing systems: perspectives from co-managed fisheries in the Pacific Northwest. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 2 (2009).
- García Negro, M.C., and others. Estimating the economic impact of the prestige oil spill on the Death Coast (NW Spain) fisheries. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Gascón, Virginia, and Rodolfo Werner. Preserving the Antarctic marine food web: achievements and challenges in Antarctic krill fisheries management. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Henriksen, Tore. Revisiting the freedom of fishing and legal obligations on states not party to regional fisheries management organizations. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 1 (January-March 2009).
- Idda, Lorenzo, and others. Capacity and economic efficiency in small-scale fisheries: evidence from the Mediterranean Sea. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 5 (2009).
- Jentoft, Svein, and Ratana Chuenpagdee. Fisheries and coastal governance as a wicked problem. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4 (2009).
- King, Dennis, and others. Reassessing the value of U.S. coast guard at-sea fishery enforcement. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 4 (October-December 2009).

- Levesque, Juan C. Characterization of the Southeastern US black sea bass (Centropristis striata) pot commercial fishery and implications for Western North Atlantic right whale (Eubalaena glacialis) management and policy. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Nielsen, Max. Modelling fish trade liberalisation: does fish trade liberalisation result in welfare gains or losses? *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Nursey-Bray, Melissa, and Phillip Rist. Co-management and protected area management: achieving effective management of a contested site, lessons from the Great Barrier Reef World Heritage Area (GBRWHA). *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Rausser, Gordon, and others. Unintended consequences: the spillover effects of common property regulations. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Rayfuse, Rosemary. Building sustainable high seas fisheries through certification processes: issues and perspectives. *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).
- Reid-Grant, Kimesha, and Mahadev G. Bhat. Financing marine protected areas in Jamaica: an exploratory study. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Sodik, Dikdik Mohamad. Analysis of IUU fishing in Indonesia for the reform of fisheries legislative and institutional frameworks. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Sodik, Dikdik Mohamad. IUU Fishing and Indonesia's legal framework for vessel registration and fishing vessel licensing. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 3 (July-September 2009).
- Steinback, Scott, and others. Saltwater sport fishing for food or income in the Northeastern US: Statistical estimates and policy implications. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (2009).
- Stokke, Olav Schram. Trade measures and the combat of IUU fishing: institutional interplay and effective governance in the Northeast Atlantic. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 2 (2009).
- Thomson, Kaleekal, and Tim Gray. From community-based to co-management: improvement or deterioration in fisheries governance in the Cherai Poyil fishery in the Cochin Estuary, Kerala, India? *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4 (2009).
- Thorpe, Andy, and others. Fisheries and failing states: the case of Sierra Leone. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 2 (2009).

- Tiller, Rachel G. New resources and old regimes: will the harvest of zooplankton bring critical changes to the Svalbard fisheries protection zone? *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 4 (October-December 2009).
- Treves, Tullio. Do fisheries organizations and agreements provide an appropriate framework for sustainable management of deep-sea fisheries in the high seas? *Oceanis: Towards a New Governance of High Seas Biodiversity*, vol. 35, No. 1-2 (2009).

12. NON-LIVING RESOURCES

Egede, Edwin. African States and participation in deep seabed mining: problems and prospects. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).

Harrison, James. Current legal developments: international maritime organization - the international convention for the safe and environmentally sound recycling of ships. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).

13. MARINE SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

- Dromgoole, Sarah. Revisiting the relationship between marine scientific research and the underwater cultural heritage. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 1 (March 2010).
- Egede, Edwin. African states and participation in deep seabed mining: problems and prospects. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Harrison, James. Current legal developments: international maritime organization the international convention for the safe and environmentally sound recycling of ships. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Koivurova, Timo, and Ismo Pölönen. Transboundary environmental impact assessment in the case of the Baltic Sea gas pipeline. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 2 (June 2010).
- Leary, David, and Miguel Esteban. Climate change and renewable energy from the ocean and tides: calming the sea of regulatory uncertainty. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Mager, Diethard. Climate change, conflicts and cooperation in the Arctic: easier access to hydrocarbons and mineral resources? *International Journal of Marine Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Penca, Jerneja. Current legal developments: International Maritime Organization the 2006 'CO₂ Sequestration' Amendment to the 1996 London Protocol. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).

14. ARCHAEOLOGICAL AND HISTORICAL OBJECTS

Aznar-Gómez, Mariano J. Treasure hunters, sunken state vessels and the 2001 UNESCO Convention on the protection of underwater cultural heritage. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 2 (June 2010).

15. REGIONAL APPROACHES AND REGIONAL COOPERATION

15.1. GENERAL

- Elliot-Meisel, Elizabeth. Politics, pride, and precedent: the United States and Canada in the Northwest Passage. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Ho, Joshua H. Enhancing safety, security, and environmental protection of the straits of Malacca and Singapore: the cooperative mechanism. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Manoa, Pio E., and Joeli Veitayaki. Regional ocean governance in the Pacific revisited. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Perez, Arlenie. Fisheries management at the tri-national border between Belize, Guatemala and Honduras. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 2 (2009).

15.2. POLAR REGIONS

- Byers, Michael, and Suzanne Lalonde. Who controls the Northwest Passage? *Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law*, vol. 42, No. 4 (2009).
- Corell, Hans. The Arctic: an opportunity to cooperate and demonstrate statesmanship. *Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law*, vol. 42, No. 4 (2009).
- De La Fayette, L.A. The consequences of climate change in the Arctic. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Greenberg, Jonathan D. The Arctic in world environmental history. *Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law*, vol. 42, No. 4 (2009).
- Golitsyn, Vladimir. Continental shelf claims in the Arctic Ocean: a commentary. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Hoel, A.H. Do we need a new legal regime for the Arctic Ocean? *International Journal of Marine Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Huebert, Rob. The need for an Arctic treaty: growing from the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Jares, Vladimir. The continental shelf beyond 200 nautical miles: the work of the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf and the Arctic. *Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law*, vol. 42, No. 4 (2009).
- Kraska, James. International security and international law in the Northwest Passage. Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law, vol. 42, No. 4 (2009).
- Mager, Diethard. Climate change, conflicts and cooperation in the Arctic: easier access to hydrocarbons and mineral resources? *International Journal of Marine Coastal Law*, (2009).
- Nordquist, Myron H., and others. Changes in the Arctic Environment and the Law of the Sea. Center for Oceans Law and Policy, 14. Leiden; Boston: Martinus Nijhoff Publishers, 2010.
- West, Mary Beth. Arctic warming: environmental, human, and security implications. *Vanderbilt Journal of Transnational Law*, vol. 42, No. 4, (2009).

16. NATIONAL POLICIES AND STATE PRACTICE

- Aqorau, Transform. Recent developments in Pacific tuna fisheries: the Palau arrangement and the vessel day scheme. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).
- Aqorau, Transform. Current legal developments: Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission. Pacific Island countries push for stronger measures to conserve and manage bigeye and yellowfin tuna in the Western and Central Pacific ocean. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Barnes, Richard, and Daniel Metcalfe. Current legal developments the European Union. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 1 (March 2010).
- Bateman, Sam, and Michael White. Compulsory pilotage in the Torres Strait: overcoming unacceptable risks to a sensitive marine environment. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Doloreux, David, and Yannik Melançon. Innovation-support organizations in the marine science and technology industry: the case of Quebec's coastal region in Canada. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (January 2009).
- Elliot-Meisel, Elizabeth. Politics, pride, and precedent: the United States and Canada in the Northwest Passage. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Fanning, Lucia M. Understanding influence: lessons from Canada's and Nova Scotia's 1999 Georges Bank Moratorium Decision. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Górski, Tomasz. A note on submarine ridges and elevations with special reference to the Russian Federation and the Arctic ridges. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 1 (January-March 2009).
- Hayashi, Moritaka. Current legal developments Japan. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 1 (March 2010).
- Horna, Angel. Maritime dispute (Peru v. Chile): background and preliminary thoughts. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Jabour, Julia. The Australian continental shelf: has Australia's high-latitude diplomacy paid off? *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 2 (March 2009).

- Jones, Estelle, and others. The impact of artisanal fishing on coral reef fish health in Hat Thai Mueang, Phang-Nga Province, Southern Thailand. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4 (July 2009).
- Juda, Lawrence. The European Union and the marine strategy framework directive: continuing the development of European ocean use management. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 41, No. 1 (January-March 2010).
- Kaiser, Mark J., and Jimmie Martin. An update on the cost of net-trawling operations in the Gulf of Mexico. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (January 2009).
- King, Dennis, and others. Reassessing the value of U.S. coast guard at-sea fishery enforcement. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 4 (October-December 2009).
- Koivurova, Timo. A note on the European Union's integrated maritime policy. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Kopela, Sophia. 2007 Archipelagic legislation of the Dominican Republic: an assessment. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).
- Manoa, Pio E., and Joeli Veitayaki. Regional ocean governance in the Pacific revisited. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Menafra, Rodrigo, and others. Challenges and opportunities for integrated coastal management in Uruguay. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Pedersen, Søren Anker. Mapping fisheries in the German exclusive economic zone with special reference to offshore natura 2000 sites. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4 (July 2009).
- Pedersen, Torbjørn. Denmark's policies toward the Svalbard area. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 4 (October-December 2009).
- Polette, Marcus, and Paulo Vieira. The strides and gaps in Brazilian integrated coastal zone management: an undercover evaluation of the scientific community's perceptions and actions. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Rais, Jacub. *Atlas Nasional Indonesia*. Bogor: Badan Koordinasi Survei dan Pemetaan Nasional (Bakosurtanal), 2008.
- Reid-Grant, Kimesha, and Mahadev G. Bhat. Financing marine protected areas in Jamaica: an exploratory study. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (January 2009).

- Robertson, Horace B. Jr. The 1982 United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea: an historical perspective on prospects for US accession. *International Law Studies/ U.S. Naval War College*, vol. 84 (2008).
- Smith, Hance D., and others. The management, planning and governance of the UK marine and coastal environment. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Suárez de Vivero, Juan L., and others. Geopolitical factors of maritime policies and marine spatial planning: state, regions, and geographical planning scope. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4 (July 2009).
- Sodik, Dikdik Mohamad. Analysis of IUU fishing in Indonesia for the reform of fisheries legislative and institutional frameworks. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Sodik, Dikdik Mohamad. IUU Fishing and Indonesia's legal framework for vessel registration and fishing vessel licensing. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 3 (July-September 2009).
- Song, Yann-Huei. The efforts of ICCAT to combat IUU fishing: the roles of Japan and Taiwan in conserving and managing tuna resources. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 1 (2009).
- Stojanovic, Tim, and Rhonda Balllinger. Responding to coastal issues in the United Kingdom: managing information and collaborating through partnerships. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Symmons, Clive R. The maritime border areas of Ireland, North and South: an assessment of present jurisdictional ambiguities and international precedents relating to delimitation of 'border bays'. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).
- Thomson, Kaleekal, and Tim Gray. From community-based to co-management: improvement or deterioration in fisheries governance in the Cherai Poyil fishery in the Cochin Estuary, Kerala, India? *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4 (July 2009).
- Van Hoof, L., and J. Van Tatenhove. EU marine policy on the move: the tension between fisheries and maritime policy. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 4 (July 2009).
- Vince, Joanna, and Marcus Haward. New Zealand oceans governance: calming turbulent waters? *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 2 (March 2009).
- Warbrick, Colin, and others. Piracy off Somalia: UN Security Council Resolution 1816 and IMO regional counter-piracy efforts. *International and Comparative Law Quarterly*, vol. 57, No. 3 (July 2008).

- Wilson, Brian, and James Kraska. American security and law of the sea. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 3 (July-September 2009).
- Yáñez-Arancibia, Alejandro, and others. Functioning of the Grijalva-Usumacinta river delta, Mexico: challenges for coastal management. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Xue, Guifang. China and the law of the sea: an update. *International Law Studies/ U.S. Naval War College*, vol. 84 (2008).

17. COASTAL ZONE MANAGEMENT AND PRACTICE

- Asmus, Milton L., and Paulo A. Tagliani. The Costa Sul program: integrated coastal management with Latin American applicability. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Chang, Yen-Chiang. Good ocean governance. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Dadon José R., and Silvia D. Mateucci. Coastal zone management in Buenos Aires, Argentina. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Day, John W., and others. Management approaches to address water quality and habitat loss problems in coastal ecosystems and their watersheds: ecotechnology and ecological engineering. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Edwards, Peter E.T. Sustainable financing for ocean and coastal management in Jamaica: the potential for revenues from tourist user fees. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 2 (March 2009).
- Gibbs, Mark T. Implementation barriers to establishing a sustainable coastal aquaculture sector. *Marine Policy*, vol. 33, No. 1 (January 2009).
- Menafra, Rodrigo, and others. Challenges and opportunities for integrated coastal management in Uruguay. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Polette, Marcus, and Paulo Vieira. The strides and gaps in Brazilian integrated coastal zone management: an undercover evaluation of the scientific community's perceptions and actions. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Stojanovic, Tim, and Rhonda Balllinger. Responding to coastal issues in the United Kingdom: managing information and collaborating through partnerships. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Yáñez-Arancibia, Alejandro, and others. Functioning of the Grijalva-Usumacinta river delta, Mexico: challenges for coastal management. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.

18. CONFLICTS AND DISPUTE SETTLEMENT

- Beckman, Robert, and Clive Schofield. Moving beyond disputes over island sovereignty: ICJ decision sets stage for maritime boundary delimitation in the Singapore Strait. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 1 (January-March 2009).
- Churchill, Robin. Dispute settlement under the UN Convention on the Law of the Sea: survey for 2008. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Doswald-Beck, Louise. San Remo Manual on International Law Applicable to Armed Conflicts at Sea. Cambridge, New York: Cambridge University Press, 1995.
- Horna, Angel. Maritime dispute (Peru v. Chile): background and preliminary thoughts. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea. The "Hoshinmaru" Case (Japan v. Russian Federation), Case No. 14, Prompt Release, Judgment, 6 August 2007. *The Global Community Yearbook of International Law and Jurisprudence*, vol. 1 (2008).
- International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea. *Pleadings, Minutes of Public Sittings and Documents; Mémoires, Procès-Verbaux des Audiences Publiques et Documents 2003*, vol. 11. Leiden, Boston: Martinus Nijhoff Publishers, 2010.
- International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea. The "Tomimaru" Case (Japan v. Russian Federation), Case No. 15, Prompt Release, Judgment, 6 August 2007. *The Global Community Yearbook of International Law and Jurisprudence*, vol. 1 (2008).
- Kopela, Sophia. Current legal developments international court of justice. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 1 (March 2010).
- Kwiatkowska, Barbara. The 2007 Nicaragua v. Colombia territorial and maritime dispute (preliminary objections) judgment: a landmark in the soud administration of international justice. *The Global Community Yearbook of International Law and Jurisprudence*, vol. 1 (2008).
- Nelson, Dolliver. The settlement of disputes arising from conflicting outer continental shelf claims. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 2 (2009).
- Noussia, Kyriaki. On international arbitrations for the settlement of boundary maritime delimitation disputes and disputes from joint development agreements for the exploitation of offshore natural resources. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 1 (March 2010).

- Oral, Nilufer. Current legal developments international court of justice. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 25, No. 1 (March 2010).
- Pedersen, Torbjørn. Denmark's policies toward the Svalbard area. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 4 (October-December 2009).
- Ramphal, Shridath. *Triumph for UNCLOS The Guyana-Suriname maritime Arbitration:* A Compilation and Commentary. London: Hansib Publications, 2008.
- Thao, Nguyen Hong, and Ramses Amer. A new legal arrangement for the South China sea? *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 4 (October-December 2009).

19. GENERAL REFERENCE WORKS

- Current legal developments World Ocean Conference, Manado, Indonesia, 11-14 May 2009, *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 3 (2009).
- Belsky, Martin H., and others. Terms in the 1982 U.N. Convention on the Law of the Sea or in Convention Analysis that the Convention Does Not Define. Report of the International Law Association (American Branch) Law of the Sea Committee, June 2008.
- Chang, Yen-Chiang. Good Ocean Governance. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Cochrane, Kevern L., and Serge M. Garcia, eds. *A Fishery Manager's Guidebook*. 2nd ed., Oxford: The Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations and Blackwell Publishing, 2009.
- Griffiths, David N. What's in a name? The legal regime in the Caspian Sea (or lake). In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Harrison, James. Current legal developments: international maritime organization the international convention for the safe and environmentally sound recycling of ships. *International Journal of Marine and Coastal Law*, vol. 24, No. 4 (2009).
- Huebert, Rob. The need for an Arctic treaty: growing from the United Nations Convention on the law of the sea. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Kildow, J.T., and A. McIlgorm. The importance of estimating the contribution of the oceans to national economies. *Marine Policy*, vol. 34, No. 3 (May 2010).
- Koivurova, Timo. A note on the European Union's integrated maritime policy. *Ocean Development and International Law*, vol. 40, No. 2 (April-June 2009).
- Manoa, Pio E. and Joeli Veitayaki. Regional ocean governance in the Pacific revisited. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.
- Mik, Cezary, and Konrad Marciniak. UN Convention on the law of the sea of 1982: In the Fifteenth Anniversary of the Entry into Force. Torun, Poland: Dom Organizator, 2009.
- Ronen, Yaël. Status of settlers implanted by illegal territorial regimes. In *The British Year Book of International Law 2008*, vol. 79, James Crawford and A. V. Lowe, eds. Oxford: Oxford University Press, 2009.

Siemers, Haitze. A European integrated maritime policy: an innovative approach to policy-making. In *Ocean Yearbook 23*, Aldo Chircop et al., eds. Leiden, Netherlands: Martinus Nijhoff, 2009.

UNITED NATIONS SALES PUBLICATIONS IN THE "LAW OF THE SEA" SERIES

- 1. The law of the sea: official text of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea (with Annexes, index, and Final Act of the Third United Nations Conference on the Law of the Sea). 1983. 224 p. \$12.95. Sales No. E.83.V.5 (Arabic, English, French, Russian, Spanish). [out of print, see item No. 59 below]
- 2. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1985. 91 p. \$12.00. (LOS/LIB/1). Sales No. E.85.V.2 (English only).
- 3. The law of the sea: status of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1985. 46 p. \$8.00. Sales No. E.85.V.5 (Arabic, Chinese, English, French, Russian, Spanish).
- 4. The law of the sea: master file containing references to official documents of the Third United Nations Conference on the Law of the Sea. 1985. 176 p. \$19.50. Sales No. E.85.V.9 (English, French, Spanish).
- 5. The law of the sea: national legislation on the exclusive economic zone, the economic zone and the exclusive fishery zone. 1986. 337 p. \$35.00. Sales No. E.85.V.10 (English only).
- 6. The law of the sea: multilateral treaties relevant to the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1985. 108 p. \$14.50. Sales No. E.85.V.11 (English, French, Spanish).
- 7. The law of the sea: pollution by dumping legislative history of articles 1(5), 210 and 216 of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1985. 77 p. \$11.50. Sales No. E.85.V.12 (English, French, Spanish).
- 8. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1986. 84 p. \$11.50. (LOS/LIB/2). Sales No. E.87.V.2 (English only).
- 9. The law of the sea: current developments in State practice (No. I). 1987. 225 p. \$23.00. Sales No. E.87.V.3 (English, French, Spanish).
- 10. The law of the sea: rights of access of land-locked States to and from the sea and freedom of transit legislative history of Part X, articles 124 to 132, of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1987. 126 p. \$19.00. Sales No. E.87.V.5 (English, French, Spanish).
- 11. The law of the sea: regime of islands legislative history of Part VIII (article 121) of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1988. 124 p. \$13.50. Sales No. E.87.V.11 (English, French, Spanish).

- 12. The law of the sea: maritime boundary agreements (1970-1984). 1987. 297 p. \$38.00. Sales No. E.87.V.12 (English, French, Spanish).
- 13. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1987. 49 p. \$9.50. (LOS/LIB/3). Sales No. E.88.V.2 (English only).
- 14. The law of the sea: baselines an examination of the relevant provisions of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1989. 70 p. \$8.50. Sales No. E.88.V.5 (Arabic, English, French, Spanish).
- 15. The law of the sea: navigation on the high seas legislative history of Part VII, section I (articles 87, 89, 90-94, 96-98), of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1989. 91 p. \$12.00. Sales No. E.89.V.2 (English, French, Spanish).
- 16. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1988. 63 p. \$11.00. (LOS/LIB/4). Sales No. E.89.V.3 (English only).
- 17. The law of the sea: national legislation on the continental shelf. 1989. 289 p. \$30.00. Sales No. E.89.V.5 (English, French, Spanish).
- 18. The law of the sea: current developments in State practice (No. II). 1989. 212 p. \$23.00. Sales No. E.89.V.7 (English, French, Spanish).
- 19. The law of the sea: national legislation, regulations and supplementary documents on marine scientific research in areas under national jurisdiction. 1989. 292 p. \$32.00. Sales No. E.89.V.9 (English, French, Spanish).
- 20. The law of the sea: baselines national legislation with illustrative maps. 1989. 390 p. \$42.00. Sales No. E.89.V.10 (English, French, Spanish). (This compilation is complementary to item No. 14: Baselines: an examination of the relevant provisions of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea, 1989).
- 21. The law of the sea: archipelagic States legislative history of Part IV of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1990. 129 p. \$17.50. Sales No. E.90.V.2 (English, French, Spanish).
- 22. The law of the sea: protection and preservation of the marine environment. Repertory of international agreements relating to sections 5 and 6 of Part XII of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1990. 95 p. \$12.00. Sales No. E.90.V.3 (English, French, Spanish).
- 23. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1989. 47 p. \$11.00. (LOS/LIB/5). Sales No. E.90.V.8 (English only).
- 24. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1990. 73 p. \$12.00. (LOS/LIB/6). Sales No. E.91.V.2 (English only).

- 25. The law of the sea: marine scientific research. A guide to the implementation of the relevant provisions of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1991. 38 p. \$12.00. Sales No. E.91.V.3 (Arabic, English, French, Spanish).
- 26. The law of the sea: a bibliography on the law of the sea, 1968-1988 two decades of law-making, State practice and doctrine. 1991. 472 p. \$25.00. Sales No. E/F.91.V.7 (Bilingual: English-French).
- 27. The law of the sea: maritime boundary agreements (1942-1969). 1991. 96 p. Ill., maps. \$25.00. Sales No. E.91.V.11 (English, French, Spanish).
- 28. The law of the sea: Preparatory Commission for the International Seabed Authority and for the International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea. Documents. vol. I. (First session, 1983). 1991. 431 p. \$60.00. Sales No. E.91.V.10 (English).
- 29. The law of the sea: straits used for international navigation legislative history of Part III of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. Vol. I. 1992. 152 p. \$20.00. (This compilation is complementary to item No. 37, vol. II) Sales No. E.91.V.14 (English, French, Spanish).
- 30. The law of the sea: national claims to maritime jurisdiction excerpts of legislation and table of claims. 1992. 145 p. \$19.50. Sales No. E.91.V.15 (English, French, Spanish).
- 31. The law of the sea: maritime boundary agreements (1985-1991). 1992. 97 p. Ill., maps. \$15.00. Sales No. E.92.V.2 (English, French, Spanish).
- 32. The law of the sea: practice of archipelagic States. 1992. 249 p. \$32.00. Sales No. E.92.V.3 (English, French, Spanish).
- 33. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1991. 64 p. \$15.00. (LOS/LIB/7). Sales No. E.92.V.6 (English only).
- 34. The law of the sea: exclusive economic zone legislative history of articles 56, 58 and 59 of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1992. 117 p. \$15.00. Sales No. E.92.V.8 (English, French, Spanish).
- 35. The law of the sea: the regime of high-seas fisheries status and prospects. 1992. 48 p. \$10.00. Sales No. E.92.V.12 (English, French, Spanish).
- 36. The law of the sea: current developments in State practice (No. III). 1992. 340 p. \$45.00. Sales No. E.92.V.13 (English, French, Spanish).
- 37. The law of the sea: straits used for international navigation legislative history of Part III of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. vol. II. 1992. 176 p.

- \$25.00. (This compilation is complementary to item No. 29, vol. I) Sales No. E.92.V.14 (English, French, Spanish).
- 38. Annual review of ocean affairs: law and policy, main documents, Vols. I and II. 1989. 940 p. \$185.00. (English only). Annual. Includes index. Compiled and edited by the United Nations Office for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea.
- 39. Annual review of ocean affairs: law and policy, main documents, vol. III. 1990. 1416 p. \$92.50. (English only). Annual. Includes index. Compiled and edited by the United Nations Office for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea.
- 40. The law of the sea: annual review of ocean affairs: law and policy, main documents, 1989. 1993. 594 p. \$75.00. Annual. Includes index. Sales No. E.93.V.5 (English only).
- 41. The law of the sea: national legislation on the exclusive economic zone. 1993. 403 p. \$45.00. Sales No. E.93.V.10 (English, French, Spanish).
- 42. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1992. 61 p. \$15.00. (LOS/LIB/8). Sales No. E.93.V.12 (English only).
- 43. The law of the sea: Preparatory Commission for the International Seabed Authority and for the International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea. Documents. vol. II. (Second session, 1984). 1993. 788 p.
- 44. The law of the sea: a bibliography on the law of the sea, 1968-1988 two decades of law-making, State practice and doctrine. 1993. 405 p. \$30.00. Sales No. M.93.V.15 (Multilingual supplement: Arabic, Chinese, German, Italian, Russian and Spanish). Includes author index in each language.
- 45. The law of the sea: definition of the continental shelf an examination of the relevant provisions of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1993. 49 p. \$8.00. Sales No. E.93.V.16 (English, French, Spanish).
- 46. The law of the sea: annual review of ocean affairs: law and policy, main documents, 1990. 1993. 740 p. \$75.00. Annual. Includes index. Sales No. E.94.V.1 (English only).
- 47. The law of the sea: marine scientific research legislative history of article 246 of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1994. 180 p. \$25.00. Sales No. E.94.V.9 (English, French, Spanish).

- 48. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1993. 64 p. \$15.00. (LOS/LIB/9). Sales No. E.94.V.10 (English only).
- 49. The law of the sea: practice of States at the time of entry into force of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1994. 243 p. \$25.00. Sales No. E.94.V.13 (English, French, Spanish).
- 50. The law of the sea: national legislation on the territorial sea, the right of innocent passage and the contiguous zone. 1995. 422 p. \$48.00. Sales No. E.95.V.7 (English, French, Spanish).
- 51. The law of the sea: current developments in State practice (No. IV). 1995. 294 p. \$45.00. Sales No. E.95.V.10 (English, French, Spanish).
- 52. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1994. 65 p. \$15.00. (LOS/LIB/10). Sales No. E.95.V.11 (English only).
- 53. The law of the sea: conservation and utilization of the living resources of the exclusive economic zone legislative history of articles 61 and 62 of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1995. 144 p. \$25.00. Sales No. E.95.V.21 (English, French, Spanish).
- 54. The law of the sea: concept of the common heritage of mankind legislative history of articles 133 to 150 and 311(6) of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1996. 464 p. \$55.00. Sales No. E.96.V.3 (English, French, Spanish).
- 55. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1995. 72 p. \$17.00. (LOS/LIB/11). Sales No. E.96.V.7 (English only).
- 56. The law of the sea: Declarations and statements with respect to the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea and to the Agreement relating to the Implementation of Part XI of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea of 10 December 1982. 134 p. \$17.50. Sales No. E.97.V.3 (English, French, Spanish).
- 57. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1996. 60 p. \$15.00. (LOS/LIB/12). Sales No. E.97.V.6 (English only).
- 58. The law of the sea: multilateral treaties: a reference guide to multilateral treaties and other international instruments related to the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 1997. 184 p. \$15.50 Sales No. E.97.V.9 (English).
- 59. The law of the sea: United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea and Agreement relating to the Implementation of Part XI of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea (with index and excerpts from the Final Act of the Third United Nations Conference on the Law of the Sea). 1997. 294 p. \$25.00. Sales No. E.97.V.10 (Arabic, Chinese, English, French, Russian, Spanish).

- 60. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1997. 80 p. \$15.00. (LOS/LIB/13). Sales No. E.98.V.6 (English only).
- 61. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1998. 66 p. \$15.00.(LOS/LIB/14). Sales No. E.99.V.9 (English only).
- 62. The law of the sea: international fisheries instruments with index. 1998. 119 p. \$15.00. Sales No. E.98.V.11 (English, French, Spanish).
- 63. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 1999. 79 p. \$15.00. (LOS/LIB/15). Sales No. E.00.V.6 (English only).
- 64. Handbook on the delimitation of maritime boundaries. 215 p. \$20.00. Sales No. E.01.V.2 (English, French, Spanish).
- 65. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 2000. 116 p. \$17.00. (LOS/LIB/16) Sales No. E.01.V.7 (English only).
- 66. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 2001. 94 p. \$17.00. (LOS/LIB/17) Sales No. E.02.V.6 (English only).
- 67. The law of the sea: Enforcement by port States legislative history of article 218 of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 45 p. \$15.00. Sales No. E.02.V.11 (English, French).
- 68. Proceedings of the Twentieth Anniversary Commemoration of the opening for signature of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 267p. (English only).
- 69. The law of the sea: Obligations of States Parties under the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea and complementary instruments. 75 p. \$15.00. Sales No. E.04.V.5 (English, French, Spanish).
- 70. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 2003. 134 p. \$20.00. (LOS/LIB/18) Sales No. E.04.V.8 (English only).
- 71. 35-year law of the sea bibliography 1967-2002 (CD-ROM). \$125.00. Sales No. E.04.V.19. (English only).
- 72. Compilation of the official records of the Third United Nations Conference on the Law of the Sea (Volumes 1-17) and a volume consolidating the several negotiating texts and including the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea, its Final Act and related resolutions (CD-ROM). \$75.00. Sales No. E.04.V.20 (English only).

- 73. Marine mineral resources: scientific advances and economic perspectives. (A joint publication by the United Nations Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea and the International Seabed Authority.
- 74. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 2004. 129 p. \$20.00. (LOS/LIB/19) Sales No. E.05.V.8 (English only).
- 75. Enforcement by coastal States: legislative history of article 220 of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea. 96 p. \$18.95. Sales No. 05.V.14 (English, French, Spanish).
- 76. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 2005. 127 p. \$20.00. (LOS/LIB/20) Sales No. E.06.V.6 (English only).
- 77. The law of the sea: training manual for delineation of the outer limits of the continental shelf beyond 200 nautical miles and for preparation of submissions to the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf. 530 p. \$45.00. Sales No. 06.V.4 (English, French, Spanish).
- 78. Digest of international cases on the law of the sea. 278 p. \$59.00. 07.V.5 (English only).
- 79. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 2006. 127 p. \$25.00. (LOS/LIB/21) Sales No. E.08.V.3 (English only).
- 80. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 2007. 108 p. \$25.00. (LOS/LIB/22) Sales No. E.08.V.12 (English only).
- 81. The law of the sea: a select bibliography 2008. 96 p. \$25.00. (LOS/LIB/23) Sales No. E.08.V.12 (English only).
- 81. Ecosystem Approaches and Oceans 2008. 144 p. \$35.00 Sales No. E.07.V.4 (English, French, Spanish).

LAW OF THE SEA BULLETINS NUMBERS 1 TO 69

AND SPECIAL ISSUES NOS. 1 TO 4

Numbers and languages	Date of publication	Number of pages
Bulletin No. 1 (English only)	September 1983	118
Bulletin No. 2 (English only)	December 1983	96
Bulletin No. 2 (English only) (Revised)	March 1985	96
Bulletin No. 3 (English only)	March 1984	47
Bulletin No. 4 (English only)	February 1985	111
Bulletin No. 5 (English only)	July 1985	63
Bulletin No. 6 (English) Bulletin No. 6 (French)	October 1985 October 1985	88 86
Bulletin No. 7 (English) Bulletin No. 7 (French) Bulletin No. 7 (Spanish)	April 1986 April 1986 April 1986	142 131 139
Bulletin No. 8 (English) Bulletin No. 8 (French) Bulletin No. 8 (Spanish)	November 1986 November 1986 November 1986	56 56 54
Special Issue I - Status of the United Nations Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea (English)	March 1987	23
Special Issue I (French) Special Issue I (Spanish)	March 1987 March 1987	22 23
Bulletin No. 9 (English) Bulletin No. 9 (French) Bulletin No. 9 (Spanish)	April 1987 April 1987 April 1987	66 66 69
Bulletin No. 10 (English) Bulletin No. 10 (French) Bulletin No. 10 (Spanish)	November 1987 November 1987 November 1987	133 133 133

		•
- 43	-	
	Date of	Number of
Numbers and languages	publication	pages
Special Issue II - Registration of pioneer investors in the international se		169
in accordance with resolution I Third United Nations Conferen		
Law of the Sea (English)	A 11.1000	1.62
Special Issue II (French)	April 1988 April 1988	163
Special Issue II (Spanish)	Арпі 1988	163
Bulletin No. 11 (English)	July 1988	66
Bulletin No. 11 (French)	July 1988	69
Bulletin No. 11 (Spanish)	July 1988	66
Bulletin No. 12 (English)	December 1988	77
Bulletin No. 12 (French)	December 1988	77
Bulletin No. 12 (Spanish)	December 1988	77
Bulletin No. 13 (English)	May 1989	54
Bulletin No. 13 (French)	May 1989	56
Bulletin No. 13 (Spanish)	May 1989	54
Bulletin No. 14 (English)	December 1989	112
Bulletin No. 14 (French)	December 1989	117
Bulletin No. 14 (Spanish)	December 1989	124
Bulletin No. 15 (English)	May 1990	64
Bulletin No. 15 (French)	May 1990	67
Bulletin No. 15 (Spanish)	July 1990	63
Bulletin No. 16 (English)	December 1990	77
Bulletin No. 16 (French)	December 1990	77
Bulletin No. 16 (Spanish)	December 1990	78
D. 11-4:- No. 17 (Page 13.1)	A 11 1001	. 47
Bulletin No. 17 (English)	April 1991	47
Bulletin No. 17 (French)	April 1991	49
Bulletin No. 17 (Spanish)	April 1991	49
Bulletin No. 18 (English)	June 1991	71
Bulletin No. 18 (French)	June 1991	79
Bulletin No. 18 (Spanish)	June 1991	79
· ·	•	

			•
	- 44 -	:	
		Date of	Number of
	Numbers and languages	publication	pages
	Bulletin No. 19 (English)	October 1991	45
	Bulletin No. 19 (French)	October 1991	49
	Bulletin No. 19 (Spanish)	October 1991	47
	Special Issue III - Registration of pioneer investors in the international seab	September 1991	264
	area in accordance with resolution	n II of	
	the Third United Nations Confere	ence on	
•	the Law of the Sea (English)		
	Special Issue III (French)	September 1991	275
	Special Issue III (Spanish)	September 1991	241
	Bulletin No. 20 (English)	March 1992	57
	Bulletin No. 20 (French)	March 1992	61
	Bulletin No. 20 (Spanish)	March 1992	60
	Bulletin No. 21 (English)	August 1992	100
	Bulletin No. 21 (French)	August 1992	108
· .	Bulletin No. 21 (Spanish)	August 1992	108
	Bulletin No. 22 (English)	January 1993	106
	Bulletin No. 22 (French)	January 1993	129
	Bulletin No. 22 (Spanish)	January 1993	123
	Bulletin No. 23 (English)	June 1993	108
	Bulletin No. 23 (French)	June 1993	101
	Bulletin No. 23 (Spanish)	June 1993	95
	Reference Guide to Law of the Sea Bulletins		
	Numbers 1 to 22 (1983-1992) (English only	y) October 1993	36
	Bulletin No. 24 (English)	December 1993	74
	Bulletin No. 24 (French)	December 1993	87
•	Bulletin No. 24 (Spanish)	December 1993	71
•	Bulletin No. 25 (English)	June 1994	118
	Bulletin No. 25 (French)	June 1994	130

	Date of	Number of
Numbers and languages	publication	pages
		_
Bulletin No. 26 (English)	October 1994	82
Bulletin No. 26 (French)	October 1994	77
Bulletin No. 26 (Spanish)	October 1994	77
Special Issue IV - Agreement relating to the	November 199	449
Implementation of Part XI of the Ur		1.12
Nations Convention on the Law of t		
of 10 December 1982 (English)		
Special Issue IV (French)	November 1994	58
Special Issue IV (Spanish)	November 1994	50
D 11 () 1 07 (D 11 1)	Y 1005	0.0
Bulletin No. 27 (English)	June 1995	93
Bulletin No. 27 (French)	June 1995	- 93
Bulletin No. 27 (Spanish)	June 1995	88
Bulletin No. 28 (English)	June 1995	46
Bulletin No. 28 (French)	June 1995	34
Bulletin No. 28 (Spanish)	June 1995	40
Bulletin No. 29 (English)	October 1995	85
Bulletin No. 29 (French)	October 1995	83
Bulletin No. 29 (Spanish)	October 1995	85
Bulletin No. 30 (English)	June 1996	. 84
Bulletin No. 30 (French)	June 1996	84
Bulletin No. 30 (Spanish)	June 1996	84
Bulletin No. 31 (English)	November 1996	96
Bulletin No. 31 (French)	November 1996	110
Bulletin No. 31 (Spanish)	November 1996	108
Bulletin No. 32 (English)	November 1996	102
Bulletin No. 32 (French)	November 1996	116
Bulletin No. 32 (Spanish)	November 1996	127
	Trovellioer 1996	12.
		•
Bulletin No. 33 (English)	May 1997	110
Bulletin No. 33 (French)	May 1997	112
Bulletin No. 33 (Spanish)	May 1997	135
Bulletin No. 34 (English)	June 1997	92
Bulletin No. 34 (French)	June 1997	104
Bulletin No. 34 (Spanish)	June 1997	104
Danielli 10. 5 i (Dpanish)	June 1777	100

	Date of	Number of
Numbers and languages	publication	pages
Bulletin No. 35 (English)	November 1997	128
Bulletin No. 35 (French)	November 1997	135
Bulletin No. 35 (Spanish)	November 1997	142
Bulletin No. 36 (English)	June 1998	57
Bulletin No. 36 (French)	June 1998	67
Bulletin No. 36 (Spanish)	June 1998	56
bulletin No. 30 (Spainsh)	June 1996	30
Bulletin No. 37 (English)	November 1998	143
Bulletin No. 37 (French)	November 1998	167
Bulletin No. 37 (Spanish)	November 1998	171
Bulletin No. 38 (English)	December 1998	72
Bulletin No. 38 (French)	May 1999	69
Bulletin No. 38 (Spanish)	December 1999	50
Builetin No. 38 (Spainsn)	December 1999	30
Bulletin No. 39 (English)	July 1999	56
Bulletin No. 39 (French)	August 1999	66
Bulletin No. 39 (Spanish)	September 1999	61
Dullatia No. 40 (Euglish)	NI 1 1000 '	1.71
Bulletin No. 40 (English)	November 1999	161
Bulletin No. 40 (French)	January 2000	138
Bulletin No. 40 (Spanish)	October 2000	144
Bulletin No. 41 (English)	December 2000	82
Bulletin No. 41 (French)	April 2000	77
Bulletin No. 41 (Spanish)	September 2000	86
D 11 41 Nr. 40 (D. 11 1)		
Bulletin No. 42 (English)	June 2000	185
Bulletin No. 42 (French)	October 2000	196
Bulletin No. 42 (Spanish)	October 2000	144
Bulletin No. 43 (English)	October 2000	119
Bulletin No. 43 (French)	January 2001	143
Bulletin No. 43 (Spanish)	August 2002	115
2 mil (opumon)		113
Bulletin No. 44 (English)	February 2001	87
Bulletin No. 44 (French)	December 2001	67
Bulletin No. 44 (Spanish)	October 2002	91

	Date of	Number of
Numbers and languages	publication	pages
Bulletin No. 45 (English)	July 2001	135
Bulletin No. 45 (French)	March 2002	99
Bulletin No. 45 (Spanish)	February 2003	130
Bulletin No. 46 (English)	September 2001	97
Bulletin No. 46 (French)	August 2002	94
Bulletin No. 46 (Spanish)	June 2003	95
Bulletin No. 47 (English)	December 2001	89
Bulletin No. 47 (French)	January 2003	86
Bulletin No. 47 (Spanish)	July 2003	82
Bulletin No. 48 (English)	June 2002	71
Bulletin No. 48 (French)	November 2003	59
Bulletin No. 48 (Spanish)	July 2003	68
Bulletin No. 49 (English)	October 2002	85
Bulletin No. 49 (French)	November 2003	82
Bulletin No. 49 (Spanish)	August 2003	82
Bulletin No. 50 (English)	February 2003	76
Bulletin No. 50 (French)	March 2004	80
Bulletin No. 50 (Spanish)	August 2003	81
Bulletin No. 51 (English)	July 2003	142
Bulletin No. 51 (French)	January 2005	137
Bulletin No. 51 (Spanish)	June 2004	141
Bulletin No. 52 (English)	December 2003	102
Bulletin No. 52 (French)	February 2005	99
Bulletin No. 52 (Spanish)	October 2004	61
Bulletin No. 53 (English)	March 2004	105
Bulletin No. 53 (French)	June 2005	97
Bulletin No. 53 (Spanish)	December 2004	98
Bulletin No. 54 (English)	June 2004	152
Bulletin No. 54 (French)	October 2005	146
Bulletin No. 54 (Spanish)	April 2005	130
Bulletin No. 55 (English)	November 2004	63
Bulletin No. 55 (French)	June 2006	73
Bulletin No. 55 (Spanish)	June 2005	68

	Date of	Number of
Numbers and languages	publication	pages
	·	<u></u>
Bulletin No. 56 (English)	January 2005	146
Bulletin No. 56 (French)	November 2006	155
Bulletin No. 56 (Spanish)	April 2006	162
Bulletin No. 57 (English)	June 2005	134
Bulletin No. 57 (French)	February 2007	137
Bulletin No. 57 (Spanish)	May 2006	135
Bulletin No. 58 (English)	December 2005	40
Bulletin No. 58 (French)	February 2007	67
Bulletin No. 58 (Spanish)	June 2006	39
Bulletin No. 59 (English)	February 2006	47
Bulletin No. 59 (French)	May 2006	45
Bulletin No. 59 (Spanish)	June 2006	49
		•
Bulletin No. 60 (English)	June 2006	138
Bulletin No. 60 (French)	December 2007	149
Bulletin No. 60 (Spanish)	November 2006	152
D. H. & M. (1 (E. 1) 1)		111
Bulletin No. 61 (English)	November 2006	114
Bulletin No. 61 (French)	March 2007	127
Bulletin No. 61 (Spanish)	March 2007	135
Dullatin No. 62 (English)	Ealamanus 2007	170
Bulletin No. 62 (English) Bulletin No. 62 (French)	February 2007	168
Bulletin No. 62 (Spanish)	September 2008 October 2007	164
Bulletin No. 02 (Spainsh)	October 2007	180
Bulletin No. 63 (English)	July 2007	102
Bulletin No. 63 (French)	May 2008	99
Bulletin No. 63 (Spanish)	October 2007	98
Bancaii 110. 05 (Opuiisii)	OCIOUCI 2007	70
Bulletin No. 64 (English)	October 2007	56
Bulletin No. 64 (French)	May 2008	56
Bulletin No. 64 (Spanish)	February 2008	59
(all and a second of the secon	2000 2000	
Bulletin No. 65 (English)	March 2008	53
Bulletin No. 65 (French)	March 2009	46
Bulletin No. 65 (Spanish)	October 2008	49
\ 1		

Numbers and languages	Date of publication	Number of pages
Bulletin No. 66 (English)	July 2008	109
Bulletin No. 66 (French)	January 2009	106
Bulletin No. 66 (Spanish)	October 2008	102
Bulletin No. 67 (English)	November 2008	61
Bulletin No. 67 (French)	March 2009	66
Bulletin No. 67 (Spanish)	April 2009	65
Bulletin No. 68 (English)	February 2009	70
Bulletin No. 68 (French)	September 2009	69
Bulletin No. 68 (Spanish)	May 2009	70
Bulletin No. 69 (English)	June 2009	126
Bulletin No. 69 (Spanish)	November 2009	114
Bulletin No. 70 (English)	November 2009	66

Note: The Law of the Sea Bulletin was distributed free of charge to Governments and academic institutions up to 1994. Beginning with the first issue in 1995 (No. 27), the English version of the Bulletin has been available on a subscription basis. The current price of a subscription is \$65.00 per year (three issues). Distribution of the French and Spanish versions will continue as in the past. Those wishing to subscribe to the Bulletin, or order other Law of the Sea sales publications, may contact United Nations Publications at the addresses indicated below:

For Orders from North America, Latin America and the Caribbean, and Asia and the Pacific:

United Nations Publications 2 United Nations Plaza Room DC2-853 New York, New York 10017

Tel.: 1-800-253-9646 or 1-212-963-8302

Fax: 1-212-963-3489

Email: publications@un.org

For Orders from Europe, Middle East and Africa:

United Nations Publications Sales Office and Bookshop Bureau E-4 CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland

Tel.: 41(22) 917-2614 Fax: 41(22) 917-0027 Email: unpubli@unog.ch

or at their web site at https://unp.un.org/Los.aspx.htm

AUTHOR INDEX

Allen, Craig H. Anderson, D. H. Aqorau, Transform. Armas Pfirter, Frida. Arnaud-Haond, Sophie.			13 1 1, 5, 18, 26 8, 18 15
Asmus, Milton L., and Paulo A. Tagliani. Aznar-Gómez, Mariano J. Barnes, Richard, and Daniel Metcalfe. Bateman, Sam, and Michael White. Baumgartner, William, and John T. Oliver.			30 23 1, 26 1, 26 13
Beckman, Robert, and Clive Schofield. Bell, Johann D., et al. Belsky, Martin H. Bernal, Particio. Beslier, Serge.			31 18 1, 33 15 15
Beurier, Jean-Pierre, and Gwenaëlle Prouti Bjørndal, Trond. Byers, Michael, and Suzanne Lalonde. Chang, Yen-Chiang. Chircop, Aldo, et al.	ère-Maulion.		8, 15 18 13, 25 1, 30, 33 15
Churchill, Robin R. Cochrane, Kevern L., and Serge M. Garcia Corell, Hans. Currie, Duncan E.J. Dadon, José R., and Silvia D. Mateucci	•	. :	1, 31 1, 18, 33 25 15 30
Day, John W., et al. De La Fayette, Louise. De Marffy-Mantuano, Annick. Doloreux, David, and Yannik Melançon. Doswald-Beck, Louise.			30 15, 25 15 26 31
Douvere, Fanny, and Charles Ehler. Dromgoole, Sarah. Ebbin, Syma A. Edwards, Peter E.T. Egede, Edwin.			15 22 18 30 1, 9, 21, 22
Elliot-Meisel, Elizabeth. Fanning, Lucia M.	· 	·	24, 26 2, 26

Ferri, Nicola. García Negro, M.C. et al. Gascón, Virginia, and Werner, Rodolfo. Gao, Jianjun. Gau, Michael Sheng-Ti.	2, 5, 8 16, 18 2, 18 11, 13 6
Gelcich, Stefan, et al. Gibbs, Mark T. Gjerde, Kristina M. Golitsyn, Vladimir. Górski, Tomasz.	2 30 16 2, 6, 25 6, 26
Greenberg, Jonathan D. Griffiths, David N. Guilfoyle, Douglas. Hannesson, Rögnvaldur. Harrison, James. 2, 12	25 2, 16, 33 2, 16 5, 12 2, 21, 22, 33
Hayashi, Moritaka. Henriksen, Tore. Ho, Joshua H. Hoel, A.H. Horna, Angel.	13, 26 2, 18 13, 24 2, 16, 25 26, 31
Huebert, Rob. Huntington, Henry, P. Idda, Lorenzo, et al. International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea. Jabour, Julia.	2, 25, 33 16 18 31 26
Jares, Vladimir. Jarmache, Elie. Jentoft, Svein, and Ratana Chuenpagdee. Jones, Estelle, et al. Juda, Lawrence.	6, 25 8, 16 18 27 27
Juniper, Kim S. Kaiser, Mark J., and Jimmie Martin. Karpen, Ulrich, et al. Kildow, J.T., and A. McIlgorm. Kim, Inho.	16 27 13 2, 33 16
King, Dennis, et al. Knapp, Sabine, and Philip Hans Franses. Koivurova, Timo, and Ismo Pölönen. Koivurova, Timo.	18, 27 3, 12, 16 22 3, 27, 33

Kopela, Sophia. Kraska, James. Kunoy, Bjørn. Kwiatkowska, Barbara. Le Gurun, Gwenaëlle.	3, 10, 27, 31 4, 13, 25, 29 6 31 9, 16
Leary, David, et al. Leary, David, and Miguel Esteban. Levesque, Juan C. Levy, Jean-Pierre. Lodge, Michael.	16 3, 22 3, 19 3 9
Mager, Diethard. Mahon, Robin, et al. Manoa, Pio E., and Joeli Veitayaki. Mik, Cezary, and Marciniak, Konrad. Nelson, Dolliver.	16, 22, 25 17 3, 24, 27, 33 3, 33 6, 31
Nielsen, Max. Nordquist, Myron H., et al. Noussia, Kyriaki. Noyes, John E. Nursey-Bray, Melissa, and Phillip Rist.	19 3, 25 31 6 19
Menafra, Rodrigo, et al. Oude Elferink, Alex G. Oude Elferink, Alex G. and Erik J. Molenaar. Palma, Mary Ann, et al. Pedersen, Søren Anker.	27, 30 3, 6 8, 17 8, 13 5, 27
Pedersen, T., and Tor Henriksen. Pedersen, Torbjørn. Pedrozo, Raul. Penca, Jerneja. Perez, Arlenie.	10, 11 28, 32 12 3, 22 24
Polette, Marcus, and Paulo Vieira. Puthucherril, Tony George. Ramphal, Shridath. Rais, Jacub. Rausser, Gordon, et al.	27, 30 12 32 27 19
Rayfuse, Rosemary. Reichert, Christian. Reid-Grant, Kimesha, and Mahadev G. Ribeiro, Marta Chantal.	19 4, 6 19, 28 8

- 54 -	
Rice, Jake. Ridgeway, Lorraine. Robertson, Horace B. Jr. Ronen, Yaël. Schachte, William L. Jr.	17 17 28 4, 33 4
Scovazzi, Tullio. Siemers, Haitze. Smith, Hance D., et al. Sodik, Dikdik Mohamad. Song, Yann-Huei.	12 4, 34 17, 28 19, 28 28
Sovacool, Benjamin K. Steinback, Scott, et al. Stojanovic, Tim, and Rhonda Balllinger. Stokke, Olav Schram. Oral, Nilufer.	4 20 28, 30, 19 19 32
Suárez de Vivero Juan L., et al. Sumaila, Ussif Rashid, et al. Symmons, Clive R. Symmons, Clive R., and Michael W. Reed. Tanaka, Yoshifumi.	28 17 4, 11, 28 7 17
Thao, Nguyen Hong, and Ramses Amer. Thomson, Kaleekal, and Tim Gray. Thorpe, Andy, et al. Tiller, Rachel G. Treves, Tullio.	32 19, 28 19 20 4
Tsamenyi, Martin, et al. Van Hoof, L., and J. van Tatenhove. Verlaan, Philomène. Vince, Joanna, and Marcus Haward. Weber, Mel.	17 28 4 28 4, 7
West, Mary Beth. Wilson, Brian, and James Kraska. Xue, Guifang. Yáñez-Arancibia, Alejandro, et al. Zou, Keyuan.	25 4, 13, 29 29 29, 30 4, 14